
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Iranian ambassador, praises Iran-Saudi official
meetings

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the ambassador of the

Islamic Republic of Iran to Iraq, His Excellency Mr. Mohammad-Kazem Ale-Sadegh, on 28/6/2023,

and the two sides exchanged congratulations on Eid Al-Adha, where His Eminence wished the two

friendly countries and peoples more well-being and prosperity.

His Eminence stressed the need to maintain dialogues to resolve the region's crises, praising

the mutual meetings and official visits between the region's countries, which shows the desire

and conviction of everyone’s needs for a region that is intertwined with interests and not

entangled with positions.

His Eminence also called for the development of bilateral relations between Iraq and Iran to

serve the two countries, stressing the importance of early preparation for the next million

visits such as the tenth visit of Muharram and the visit of the fortieth.


